
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: May 14, 2019 

8.9 - Request to Purchase Gravel for Driveway   

          

 

Request 

Councillor Wirsta has received a request from the owner of SE 33-55-7-W4 to 

purchase gravel for their driveway.  The driveway is ¼ mile long, is fairly steep and 

is 4 years old.  They estimate that they will require 80 yards of gravel. 

Section 2.0 of Private Gravel Sales Policy PW-59 states that Council reserves the 

right to limit the amount of gravel to be sold to a maximum of twenty (20) cubic 

yards per rural address or approved development permit annually.    

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to uphold policy and deny the request from the 

owner of SE 33-55-7-W4 to purchase 80 yards of gravel.   

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


